
 

SPEEDING and TRAFFIC CALMING in your Village 
 

Hi Residents  
 
As Parish Clerk and on behalf of residents who have engaged with the PC, I 
have approached Cambridge Police to say that Barton Parish Council wish to 
run a Speedwatch group (again) to help with speeding issues in the community 
and to compile statistics to be used in discussions with the County Council 
Highways department. 
 
In particular there are concerns regarding  
 
Haslingfield Road 
New Road 
Comberton Road 
 
If you would like to help please let me know on the following e-mail address 
ASAP  
 
ian.minto@bartonvillage.org  
 
In order to participate volunteers need to be trained in the strict protocols that 
are relevant via community training organised by the Police. Attendance at one 
training session is required 
 
The upcoming training sessions are at Cambourne Police Station on 23/2 and 
30/3 from 10.00-11.30  
 
Please contact me to let me know which session you can attend and I can pre-
book with the police 
 
Parking is available in Morrison’s and attendees can walk through to the 
station for 9.50 when doors will open.  
 
I welcome your interest in the matters 
 
 
Ian Minto 
Parish Clerk 
 

mailto:ian.minto@bartonvillage.org


 


